Sent from my iPad 19-07 97

On Jul 9, 2019, at 1:41 PM, Stacey Groll <sgroll@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Hi Jason,

I can’t speak to that, but I've cc’d the Department of Public Infrastructure Director, Dan
Koski, as well as the Summer Recreation Supervisor Katelin Dorow, who could address
your request.

Stacey L. Groll

Assistant to Mayor Justin M. Nickels

City Hall | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, Wl 54220
920.686.6980 | sgroll@manitowoc.org
www.manitowoc.org

“Be mindful. Be grateful. Be positive. Be true. Be kind.” - Roy T. Bennett

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended onily for
the use of the individual or entity identified above., If the receiver of this message
is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution,
use, or copying of this message is striclly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address
noted above and delete the message. Thank you.
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From: Jason Ring [mailto:jring@manitowec.info]

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 1:24 PM

To: Stacey Groll

Subject: Aquatic Center or Mini-Golf passes for War on Shore

Stacey,

Would it be possible to get discount water park passes or 2-4-1 passes for mini-golf to
include in coaches packets for War on the shore. They have 45 teams, and figure 12 kids
per team. Not sure on the procedure for that or who my contact is.

Thanks,

Jason Ring, Executive Director
Manitowoc Area Visitor & Convention Bureau
PO Box 966; 4221 Calumet Ave.

Manitowoc, Wl 54221-0966

920-686-3071 Fax: 920-683-4876
www.manitowoc.info

Follow us on Twitter and Facebook




